Kindergarten Weekly Newsletter
For Dec. 16- 18, 2019

Important Reminders:

e Party items and books were due today. If you forgot
we need by 8 am Tuesday!!! Thanks

e Car riders will dismiss at 12:30 on Wednesday.
o Bus riders will dismiss at 12:40 on Wednesday.

This week:

We are testing the children on letters, sounds, numbers,
counting, addition and subtraction, so we can mark the
report cards again. We want it to be fresh on their minds
before we get out for the Christmas holidays.

We hope that everyone will have a wonderful holiday
season beginning Wednesday and be ready to get back to
school on Jan. 6™. We will be doing our next big DIBELS
test the week of Jan. 13™ so if you have a few minutes
to spare go over the letters (upper and lowercase) for
speed and accuracy while at home a little during the
break. WE LOVE ALL OF OUR STUDENTS s0 STAY
SAFE AND HEALTHY AND ENJOY YOUR FAMILIESII

Love, Mrs. Register, Mrs. Thomas,

Miss Crenshaw & Miss Gore




